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Nicholas Dowman                                                                                      Our Ref: SSD-9838218-PA-2
Senior Town Planning Advisor
Health Infrastructure NSW
1 Reserve Road
St Leonards, NSW 2065

01/04/2022

Dear Mr. Dowman,

Griffith Base Hospital Redevelopment (SSD 9838218)
Heritage Management Plan – Aboriginal Heritage, Condition B26

I refer to the revised Aboriginal Archaeological & Cultural Heritage Management Plan (AACHMP)
submitted for the satisfaction of the Planning Secretary in accordance with condition B26 of the
Griffith Base Hospital Redevelopment SSD 9838218. I acknowledge and thank you for your
response to the Department’s request for additional information.

I note that the revised AACHMP:
 has been reviewed by the Applicant and no issues have been raised;
 has been prepared by a suitably qualified and experienced expert previously endorsed by the

Planning Secretary;
 includes evidence of consultation with the Griffith Local Aboriginal Land Council and Heritage

NSW;
 contains information required under condition B26 of the consent; and
 has been submitted to the Planning Secretary prior to the commencement of construction.

Accordingly, as nominee of the Planning Secretary, I am satisfied that the Aboriginal Archaeological
& Cultural Heritage Management Plan, Revision C dated 23 February 2022, has been prepared in
accordance with condition B26 of SSD 9838218.

Please note if there is any inconsistency between the approved document and the conditions of
consent, then the requirements of consent will prevail.

If you have any questions, please contact Matt Wood at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Matthew Todd-Jones
A/Director
Infrastructure Management
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As nominee of the Secretary


